
From: Larosa, Paul <plarosa@sled.sc.gov>
To: Taylor, RicheleRicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/22/2016 11:45:54 AM
Subject: RE: Stephens

Richele,
 
Thanks for reaching out. Please give me a call at your convenience regarding Mr. Stephens.  I have been monitoring 
his communications for quite some time based on his contact with DHEC.
 
If needed I can ride down and meet with you at the State House. No issues
 
Paul
 
SSA Paul C. LaRosa III
SLED Behavioral Science Unit
Criminal Profiler
(803) 530-6646 (Cell)
(803) 737-9000 (24 hour Operations)
 
From: Taylor, Richele [mailto:RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2016 11:39 AM
 
To: Larosa, Paul
 
Subject: Stephens
 
Paul,
 
I hope you are doing well! We met when I was Director at LLR through Dean Grigg.  I am now general counsel at the 
governor’s office, taking the place of Holly Pisarik.  She has returned home to Fort Mill to work with her husband and 
take a break from the drive to Columbia. 
 
Holly said she has been forwarding the attached emails from Bill Stephens to you.  I may give you a call later this week 
to discuss. However, I did want to send these items to you. Note that Mr. Stephens is also copying Holly Pisarik’s new 
law firm email.
 
Thank you,
 
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
 
 

mailto:Larosa,%20Paul%20%3Cplarosa@sled.sc.gov%3E
mailto:RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov
http://www.safeplacesc.sc.gov/

